COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

91, Fenchurch Stcet, E.C. 3.

20th January, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
17th instant relating to Messrs. JeL. Thompson & Sons!
Yard No.588, and with reference to your enquiry I have
to inform you that no plan or specification of insulation
has yet been approved in this Office in respect of this
vessel.

The matter has accordingly been taken
up with Hessrs. Gregson, of this City, who state that
they themselves have no plan of the insulation but that
they propose commnicating with the Builders on the subject.

I shall therefore be glad to hear from
you in due course in regard to any arrangsments which may
have besn decided upon in connexion with the submlssion
of the plans and specification in question.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.

SUNDERLAND»




